Dear Pastor Clark and First Baptist of Bridgeview Church Family,

I am writing this letter on behalf of my father, Neil P. Whitwam (Sr.), who you all have faithfully blessed with prayer and financial support over many years. I have found your persistent love and faithfulness astounding (especially over the past couple of years while I have been helping Dad with his finances). God bless you, and thank you so very, very much. The love and validation that your continued support displays has blessed his heart more than you can imagine.

Dad is now 84 years old, and his health has been failing more and more lately. He loves our Lord, and his faith remains strong. Care for him has exceeded the ability of the family to manage, and he has recently taken up residence in a nursing home. He is doing as well with that as we could reasonably expect. God's grace is sufficient as always. This change has led to the need for some financial restructuring, and in the next couple of months the situation will become such that any income above Dad's social security will just cycle back into the system.

That being the case, with sincere gratitude for all you have done for him and asking for your continued prayer support, Dad asks that you re-direct the financial support you have been providing for him to another ministry purpose.

Again, thank you so much! God bless you beyond all we could ask or think!

Yours in Christ, Respectfully,

Neil P. Whitwam, Jr.

nwhitwam@yahoo.com

Cell: 407-405-6513